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SB 1415 – RELATING TO THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII 

Chairs Kim and Moriwaki, Vice Chairs Kidani and Lee, and Members of the Committees: 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on SB 1415. This bill requires the 
University of Hawai‘i to submit annual reports of all University employees who performed 
work from a location outside of the State during the applicable year to the Legislature no 
later than December 31 of that year. 

Upon request, the University of Hawai‘i has provided to the Senate information relating to 
employees who work outside of the State of Hawai‘i. At this time, this information is 
manually tracked. By operationalizing this report on an annual basis, the University will 
have to design and implement an IT solution. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on SB 1415. 


